Two years ago in our annual meeting, the National Fraternity of the Secular Franciscan Order, representing over 15,000 members throughout the United States, unanimously adopted a statement condemning the genocide in the Darfur region of the Sudan.
As that horror continues, this year the National Fraternity reiterates that cry for justice and again urges that the United States firmly support the United Nations peacekeeping efforts in Darfur.  In addition, we urge that the United States Immigration and Naturalization Service grant prompt and just refugee status to the people of Darfur now languishing in refugee camps in Kenya and throughout Africa.

